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New Neighbor Profile

Welcome new neighbor Allison Maden, 100 Cummings
Center, Suite 325-J, to the Cummings Center community.
Allison is a licensed mental health counselor who works
mostly with preteens, teens, and young adults. She has
extensive crisis management experience, and has worked in
a variety of settings, including schools, supported housing,
and primary care. For more information, call 978-871-7922.

Noteworthy News

Using a grant from the Massachusetts Downtown Initiative,
the city of Beverly has commissioned a study by an
independent economic development research firm to
explore the potential for a hotel in its downtown. The City is
asking businesses in Beverly and the surrounding
communities to participate in a brief survey about their use
of function facilities and the business travel/overnight
visitors generated by their company. To complete the
survey, click here. If you have questions about the study,
please contact Emily Hutchings, Associate Planner for the
city of Beverly, at ehutchings@beverlyma.gov.
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Greater Beverly Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors 

Greater Beverly Chamber of Commerce, 100 Cummings Center, Suite 107-K, has been a
member of the Cummings Center community since 2011. GBCC represents the business
community within the city of Beverly and surrounding communities. The member businesses
participate in a number of GBCC-sponsored activities, programs, and events that help support
the business climate and quality of life within the community.

It uses the funds it receives to do business for business by working with local and state
legislative advocacy groups and sponsoring focused business, networking, and educational
programs. It acts as the number one referral service in Beverly and surrounding communities.
For more information, visit the website or stop by Suite 107-K.

Upcoming Events

Anthony's Restaurant, 800 Cummings Center, Suite 147-R, will be hosting an outdoor
barbecue on its patio on Friday, August 10 (rain date Monday, August 13) from 11 AM to 3
PM.  Anthony's will be serving hamburgers, hotdogs, sausages, grilled chicken, watermelon,
potato salad, pasta salad, and more.  For more information, stop by the restaurant or call 
978-921-9200.

MassBio, 100 Cummings Center, Suite 222-F,
is hosting a regional mixer for its members on
Thursday, August 16 from 5 to 7 PM at Strega
Prime (400 TradeCenter, Woburn). For more
information about the event, or to learn about
membership in this organization that
represents more than 1,000 biotechnology companies, visit the website or call 617-674-5100.

Project CHILLD, 500 Cummings Center, Suite 3850, is hosting an open house on Wednesday,
August 22 from 7 to 9 PM. Stop by to see the clinic, meet the therapists, and learn more about
what Project CHILLD has to offer. Its services include occupational therapy, speech therapy,
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evaluations, treatment, consultation, social skills group, and yoga. For more information, call
Brianna or Lauren at 978-232-0332.

Friendly Reminder

Fire Alarm Safety: In the event a fire alarm sounds, evacuate the building immediately. To
ensure the safety of yourself and others, please remain a safe distance from the building. This
will allow everyone to evacuate the building without hindering the efforts of the fire officials.
Should such a fire or any other building evacuation emergency occur, wait for police or fire
officials to announce that it is safe before re-entering a building. In the event that you
accidentally trigger an alarm, please remain present and communicate what occurred to the
fire department.

 

If you no longer wish to receive our emails you may unsubscribe.  Unfortunately, if you
unsubscribe, you will not receive important building notices such as water and electric

shutdowns, or fire alarm testing.  
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